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12-Mar-2020   

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

 

As the Coronavirus pandemic enters a different stage the Barlow Medical Centre will 

be seeing far fewer people face to face in the surgery. The car park next to the Junior 

School will therefore be much quieter.  

 

We will however begin the process of assessing patients who are exhibiting 

signs of infection in their cars in the car park, as per Government advice. 

 

This means that we will be wearing personal protective equipment outside. We are 

hoping to do this at the front of the building where this will be less visible from the 

school in order to not alarm the children. This relies on us having easy and total 

access to the car park. 

 

It is more important than ever parents adhere to the school’s policy for picking 

up and dropping off children.  

 

Please do not park in the practice car park when collecting children under any 

circumstances, for the safety of all of Our Community.  

 

We thank you for your support at this unprecedented time. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Doug Jeffrey on behalf of Barlow Medical Centre 

   

  

 

http://www.barlowmed.com/


BARLOW MEDICAL CENTRE 
828 Wilmslow Road, Didsbury, Manchester, M20 2RN 

Tel: 0161 445 9000 Fax: 0161 445 9560 

www.barlowmed.com 
 

GP Partners: Dr Douglas Jeffrey, Dr Damian Allcock, Dr Eidn Mahmoudzadeh, Dr Toby Cartwright, Dr 

Amy Ho  

 

If you would like this letter or information in an alternative format (for example, large print or easy read), or if you need 

help with communicating with us (for example, because you use British Sign Language), please let us know.  

 

This Practice is research active.  You may be contacted to take part in research that may be of interest to you.  You 

are free to choose whether or not to take part.  For more information visit www.hra.nhs.uk/information-about-patients/  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.barlowmed.com/

